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Sunday, July 31, 2022
     9:00 am     Summer Choir Rehearsal
     9:30 am     Sunday School
   10:30 am     Worship

Monday, August 1, 2022
    4:00 pm     Stained Glass ad hoc 
                         Committee

Tuesday, August 2, 2022
     3:45 pm      Ruth Bradley’s “How to Study
                           the Bible” study group
     5:30 pm      FLC ad hoc Commieett

Wednesday, August 3, 2022
     5:00 pm     White Flag Committee
      
Thursday, August 4, 2022
     12:00 pm - 2:00 pm Food Pantry

       

Dear First Baptist Church,
I am very honored to have received the Lula and Madison B. 
Cornn Scholarship. This scholarship will help me continue to 
pursue my education and acheive my goals for the future. I 
greatly appreciate all of the support from First Baptist Church 
during this important time in my life. Thank you very much 
for you consideration.
Sincerely, 
Quincy Calico 

July 31, 2022
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b u i L d e r

Save the Date
We will have a special called business meeting 
on Sunday, August 14, immediately following 
worship to vote on selling the Sojourn House 
and White Flag buildings to Corbin City Schools 
for the appraised value of $110,000. Please be 
available after the service that day to help us 
with this important business.  

Time to start rummaging through your closets, 
cabinets, garages, storage buildings and anywhere 
else you collect stuff you no longer use or 
need.  The 2022 FBC Community Rummage Sale 
will be held the week of NIBROC, Thursday, 
Aug. 11 through 12:00 Noon, Saturday, Aug. 
13. As always, this event is a large undertaking 
and requires a lot of coordination and volunteer 
effort. Pleae consider volunteering some of your 
time before and/or during the sale. Last year’s 
rummage sale was a huge success! Let’s make 
this year’s bigger and better! We will accept 
donations  beginning at 9:00 am, Mon,, 
Aug.1 thru 4:00 pm,Tues., Aug 9th.     

Shoebox Ministry
The winter shoebox ministry for children in need is gearing 
back up! Nancy Rich and others have worked very diligently 
helping to “sustain community” needs with this mission. 
Donations of items needed to fill these boxes are gladly 
accepted. Or you may want to indicate a portion of your 
offering contribution be deposited to the Shoebox Ministry 
fund. 

Washcloths and KIDS Toothpaste are being collected the 
month of  August and can be dropped off across from the 
church office.   www.corbinfbc.org



Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  		  Alex Lockridge
			   606-401-9011
	            
If you are unable to reach this minister, please leave a 
message on voice mail. Messages will be monitored at 
regular intervals.

Deacon: 		  Daniel Lowe
			   606-521-9552

  

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, July 31, 2022 
are placed in memory of RUTH MYERS in 

commemoration of her birthday
by

The David Myers Family

2022 College Scholarship Recipients
Now is the time to submit information from your tuition 
statement to the church in preparation of establishing 
scholarship funding with school’s finance office.  
Recipients will be receiving a letter asking for specific 
information; however, I just wanted to give you a heads 
up soyou can locate your tuition statement.  If you have 
questions, please contact Jill in the church office at 
606-528-4738 or jhouse@corbinfbc.org.

July 24, 2022 Offering Summary:
		   Budget Offerings:		 $       6,103.00
   Fiscal YTD Budget Offerings:  	 $  340,426.71
		   YTD Budget Goal:		 $  431,283.00
 		   Loose Change Offering	 $	  151.09		
		   The month of July offering will benefit our
		   VBS Mission Project.
		

First Baptist Church at Worship

The Eighth Sunday after Pentecost

July 31, 2022
Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 107 

  Colossians 3 : 1-11
Luke 12 : 13-21

Children’s Moment by Jeremiah Banks 
and Kaitlyn Lunsford

Anthem by The Summer Choir
We Are the People of God

Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“Imparting Community”

Deacon Recommendations

You are invited to recommend persons to serve 
as deacons for the upcoming three year term. On 
the form below, please list the names of those 
you would recommend (a brief statement giving 
reasons for your nomination would also be 
helpful).

The following are currently serving:
Gary Akins	 Sherry Pace	 Donna Davis
Sarah Ashley	 Bill Hacker	 David Myers
Mel Chandler	 Nancy Rich	 Nettie Sosh
Katie House	 Daniel Lowe	 Steve Surmont
Gary Motz		 Stan Brasher	 Jeff Tipton

Deacon Recommendation
I recommend the following to serve as deacons 
for the upcoming term:
1. ________________ Reason:
2. ________________ Reason:
3. ________________ Reason:
4. ________________ Reason:
5. ________________ Reason:

Signature (required) ________________________________

Please return this form to the church office or 
place it in the offering plate during worship no 
later than Sunday, August 14, 2022.

Deacon Nominating Committee:
Gary Akins, Ruth Bradley, Lindsay Lowe, 
Nancy Rich, and Paul Winchester


